
 

 

 

 



Report on Tabitha Internship 

 

Don Bosco College Kohima in collaboration with Tabitha Enabling Academy had successfully conducted 
an internship program for the 3rd year students of DBCK on 1st to 5th of August 2022 as an area of 
cooperation signed in the MOU. 

The college had deployed total eight students from different departments namely English, Education 
and History for the internship.  

The internship had provided good exposure opportunities to the students towards Special Education 
and Children with special needs.  
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DBCK NSS Unit 4 visits Kripa Foundation and Tabitha Enabling Academy 
 

Kohima, December 9, 2022: On the 9th of December, the Don Bosco College NSS Unit 4 
initiated a program to visit the Kripa Foundation which was a foundation for recovering addicts. 
The program was held as a part of the Pre-Christmas celebration. 

The NSS UNIT 4 met up with the director of the Kripa Foundation, Abou Mere. He explained on 
the timings, schedules, daily routines of the patients and what they do to help them overcome 
their addictions. It was an informal program. Many of the patients shared their experiences and 
their journey on their personal problems they had. They mostly shared on their personal 
experiences including overcoming addictions and advised on avoiding any addictions or such 
harmful practices.After the sharing, there was distribution of gifts among the patients and a photo 
session with the director and staffs was taken. 

The Student also visited Tabitha Enabling Academy. This program was held at Tabitha academy 
and it was organised to spread the message of love and good cheer.  

The program held with  8 students leaded by Miss Nutsolü Swüro from DBCK NSS Unit -4 and 
7 students with 3 teachers from Tabitha academy.The students and teachers extended their 
Christmas greeting to one another. The joyful celebration culminated with the sharing of presents 
to the students from Tabitha academy 

The brief encounter with the students from Tabitha academyimprinted a lasting impression  and 
it was an inspiration to do more to help those that are in need. 
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